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We have had a great response from parents/carers who would like to 
help FLR fund raise for the school through events for the children. Thank 
you so much! 
 
Following yesterday’s meeting the following people were voted onto the 
committee: 
 
Alexis Boo    Chair  
Tracey Mallard-Shaw  Vice Chair 
Peter de Laubenque  Treasurer 
 
The following people have put themselves forward to help either plan or 
run events (or both!): 
 
Sam Mitchell, Tracey Bass, Louise Hewett, Sarah Verdon, Sam Stockdale, 
Karen Williams, Amanda Measures, Karl Deamer, Amanda Pugh, Niki 
Sinderz, Teneale Murray, Joni Walker and Becky Pointer.  We also have 
full support from all Little Reddings staff which is fantastic. 
 
We know there are more of you who have expressed an interest in 
helping. If you’ve put your name forward we will be contacting you this 
week. We need as much help as we can get and would really welcome 
more people to come forward and get involved. We’d love to hear from 
you even if you can only occasionally help out at the events by baking 
cakes, manning stalls, setting up, serving tea/coffee etc. 
 

You can contact us by either emailing flr@littlereddings.herts.sch.uk or 
via the school office who will be collating a list. Let’s raise some money 
for the kids and most importantly have some fun whilst we are doing it! 
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